From: Lydia Norcia

Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 1:13 PM

To: Jenna De Long < <a href="mailto:JDeLong@losgatosca.gov">JDeLong@losgatosca.gov</a>; Laurel Prevetti < <a href="mailto:LPrevetti@losgatosca.gov">LPrevetti@losgatosca.gov</a>; Wendy

Wood < WWood@losgatosca.gov >; Ryan Baker < RBaker@losgatosca.gov >

Subject: Parks and Recreation interview for Lydia Norcia - Please confirm receipt of this email.

Good Morning, Please be advised that I have tested positive for Covid. I am unable to attend the Parks and Recreation interview.

I have decided to withdraw my application for this commission.

In addition, I am not reapplying for the Los Gatos Health and Community Services Commission at this time.

Thank You for your assistance with this matter. I will reconsider reapplying at a future date when the position opens up again.

Thank You, Happy Holidays to everyone. Best, Lydia Norcia